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March 11, 2024 
 

Subject: Installation, service and inspection of Stanley Access Technologies Power 
Operated Pedestrian Door Systems. 

 
 

To whom it may concern, 
 

Stanley Access Technologies (and Authorized Distributors) installation and service technicians 
receive both classroom and on the job training on Stanley Access Technologies products. Once 
prerequisites are met, the technicians attend a course to become AAADM Certified Inspectors. 
Upon satisfactory completion the technicians are recognized by Stanley Access Technologies and 
AAADM as factory authorized installation, service, and inspection technicians. 

 
As a Member of the American Association of Automatic Door Manufacturers (AAADM), Stanley 
Access Technologies recommends power operated pedestrian doors be installed, serviced and 
inspected by AAADM Certified Inspectors. AAADM recommends owners of power operated 
pedestrian doors have them inspected at least annually by an AAADM Certified Inspector. 

 
AAADM Certified inspectors are trained on safe practices, inspection techniques and practical in 
field tests that approximate the requirements contained in the latest revision of the ANSI BHMA 
A156.10 American National Standard for Power Operated Pedestrian Doors, ANSI/BHMA A156.19 
American National Standard for Power Assist and Low Energy Swing Doors and the ANSI BHMA 
A156.38 American National Standard for Low Energy Power Slide and Fold Doors. 

 
 
 

Sincerely, 

        

Jason Vereeke 
Training Manager 
Stanley Access Technologies 


